
 

 

 

April 16, 2011 

Dear Mayor and Council, 

Steve Groh and Terry Schum presented the proposed Capital Improvement Program to the North 

College Park Citizens Association on Thursday night on behalf of the City Manager.  We appreciated their 

presence. 

The NCPCA voted unanimously to ask the Council to remove the acquisition of #1 Liquor at 8200 

Baltimore Avenue from the CIP.  Members did not feel that this commercial property would well serve 

the City's open space needs. 

 

Mark Shroder 

President,  

North College Park Citizens Association 


